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*

Director
U.K. Atomic Energy Authority

Research Establishment
Harwell, England

Dear Dr. Roberts:

It was most considerate of you to make such hospitable arrangements for
my visit to Harwell and to take the time to see me during my visit. I
found the tour of the facilities at Harwell very interesting and I -'

enjoyed our discussions. I also want to thank you for the very pleasant
lunch that you and Dr. Marshall hosted.

Please be sure to let me know when you come to Washington.

incerely,
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